A RESNA Covmpany

Working To Resfore Naiure

3315 Almaden Expressway, Suite 34
San Jose, CA 95118

Phone: (408) 264-7723

Fax: (408) 264-2435

June 18, 1992
0618SHUG.6113
61026.01

Ms. Susan Hugo

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Oakland, California 94624

Subject: Site Status Update for ARCO Station 6113, 785 East Stanley Blvd,
Livermore, California.

Dear Ms. Hugo:
This letter provides an update on investigation and remedial activities conducted for the
above-referenced site. This update covers site activities performed during May 1992, and
site activities anticipated for the month of June 1992.
May 1992 Activities

0  Performed groundwater monitoring.

©  Submitted First Quarter 1992 Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report.

©  Submitted necessary well permit applications to install proposed vapor

extraction wells and monitoring wells, as work plan addendum was verbally
approved on May 11, 1992,

o

A copy of RESNA’s Site Safety Plan for the site was sent to Ms. Susan Hugo
of ACHCSA, at her request.
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Work Anticipated for June 1992
o Monthly groundwater monitoring will continue.

O Drilling and installation of wells at the site is scheduled for June 8-11,
with development of the wells on June 15.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please call us at (408) 264-7723.

Sincerely,
RESNA Industries

DL S v

Joel Coffman
Project Geologist

cc: Mr. Michael Whelan, ARCO Products Company

RESNA




